
SIT Meeting 01/25/21  

Team Participants:  
Janine Napolitano  
Michelle Sanchez  
Cathy Zirilli  
Fran Marshall  
Judilee Daly  
Lauren Atamian  
Elena Cunha  
Tammy LaMountain  
Patrice Turnipseed  
Lisa Adams  
Patricia Tunipseed  

● Family Engagement Survey  
○ Mrs. Napolitano went through the results of the survey that she sent out 

■ 3rd grade families were the highest participants  
■ 51 responses  

○ Question on the survey was related to additional information that families 
wanted to know about:  

■ Grade- level curriculum (41%)  
■ How to support their child in reading (40%)  
■ How to support their child’s social/emotional (40%)  

○ Question on the survey was related to what families would like to see 
offered at SOS and what they would likely attend:  

■ Family activities connected to learning (59%)  
■ New Family “Meet & Greet” at the start of the school year (55%)  

■ Monthly “Coffee with the Principal (46%)  

○ Mrs. Napolitano will send home a paper copy of the family engagement survey 
home in hopes to have more participants.  

● Family Expo Night  
○ -virtual informational nights  

■ Academics  
■ social/emotional (cyber-bullying/etc)  



■ Reading strategies at home  
■ Special Education resources 

● February 1 @ 6:00 Virtual PTO Meeting  
○ Mrs. Soccio and Mrs. Ganim (reading specialists) will talk that night to families 

about good reading strategies at home and the importance of reading with your 
child at home. They will provide families with a list of websites that will be helpful 
to use at home.  

● Field Day  
○ Discussion about field day and how that will look  
○ Ideas were given but nothing set in stone  
○ PTO members will start thinking/planning Field Day 
 
 

● Next Meeting:  Monday, March 1st @ 6:00 pm 


